CITY OF AURORA
RESOLUTION NUMBER 784

RESOLUTION FOR THE EXPECTED EXPENDITURE OF $42,000 FOR
ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE AERATION LAGOON UPGRADE

WHEREAS, Chapter X, Section 5 of the City Charter provides that contractual
obligations or expenditures of approved budgeted funds for a single purchase in the
excess of $15,000.00 shall be authorized by resolution and,;

WHEREAS, an upgrade to the city’s aeration lagoon was identified as a top priority in
the Wastewater Master Plan that the council adopted on May 14, 2019;

WHEREAS, the city’s adopted 2019-20 budget included $100,000 for the aeration
lagoon update and the adopted 2020-21 budget includes an additional $100,000 for the
project;

WHEREAS, the quoted price for engineering services for the aeration lagoon update is
over the single purchase limit and;

NOW THEREFORE, THE AURORA CITY COUNCIL RESOLVES, that the

expected expenditure of no more than $42,000 for engineering services for the aeration
lagoon upgrade is approved;

INTRODUCED AND ADOPTED this 9th day of June, 2020.

7

<~ Brian Asher, Mayor

ATTEST:

W. Scott Jorgensen
City Recorder
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